
March 23, 2024 

 

Kinetica Energy Express Receipt of Associated Liquids from Garden Banks Pipeline System 

Bluewater East Leg Pigging – March 2024 – Update #2 

 

Kinetica is no longer receiving liquids at Cocodrie from the pigging of the 523Q-100 line.   

Operational conditions are back to normal. 

Customers are strongly advised to monitor the EBB for updates. Please contact the scheduling team at 

Scheduling@Kineticallc.com if you have any questions. 
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